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We Meet on Monday’s at Noon at The National Automobile Museum

CLICK HERE TO JOIN MEETING
You can join us with Zoom:

Black Pepper Biscuits, Butter
Crispy Mac n Cheese, 
Green Chilis, Bacon

Cole Slaw, Cider Dressing
Brisket Burnt Ends, Bourbon BBQ

House Made Pickles

Monday’s Program
Dr. Susan Enfield 

Washoe County School District

Upcoming Speakers
Dennyse Sewell

Aug. 7, 2023
Pioneer Center for the Performing Arts

Neoma Jardon
Aug. 14, 2023

Downtown Partnership

Nicole Lamboley
Aug. 21, 2023

Food Bank of N. Nevada

Volunteer Opportunities
Stuff the Bus #1

July 29, 2023
Walmart: 10am - 6pm

Stuff the Bus #2
August 5, 2023

Walmart: 10am - 6pm

Food Bank Volunteer Day
August 19, 2023 | 9am - 11am

Lemelson STEM Academy BBQ
August 26, 2023 | 10am - 2pm

Rotary Work Day - Great Community
Cleanup - Riverside

September 16, 2023 | 9am - 12pm

THE 
Renotarian

Dr. Susan Enfield is 
superintendent for the 
Washoe County School District 
in Northern Nevada. Serving 
over 62,000 students across 
more than 100 schools, 
Washoe County is the second 
largest district in the state. 
Prior to Washoe, Dr. Enfield 

spent a decade serving as superintendent for 
Highline Public Schools outside Seattle, 
Washington. Under her leadership, Highline 

https://zoom.us/j/94706725103?pwd=c1cxS2FyMExHc0xxRVJKUlg3MUdndz09
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Last Meeting Volunteers 
Thought of the Day:..................  Oliver Grosz
Pledge: ............................... Andrea Cantlon
Scanner.................................... Gary Warren
Sergeant At Arms........................ Steve Kent
Cashier...............................Colburn Shindell
Photographer.............................Karen Grosz
Raffle......................................Kevin Melcher
Secretary....................................Carl Fuetsch
Zoom Support........................Rich Schreinert
Zoom Greeter...........................Debe Fennell
Set Up/Take Down........Anne-Louise Bennett
Set Up/Take Down.....................Carl Fuetsch
Set Up/Take Down.................... Mike Blakely

Honor Roll
Carl Fuetsch......................................... $100
Mark Growdon.................................... $100
Vinnie Lucido....................................... $100
Jim Marshall......................................... $500

The Rotary Club of Reno
Officers and Directors
David Spillers........................President
Laurie Leonard............President Elect
Carl Fuetsch......... Executive Secretary
Kevin Melcher.......................Treasurer
Kirk Allaire................................. Director
Stacy Asteriadis ......................... Director
Andrea Cantlon......................... Director
Jim Endres.................................. Director
Julie Griffiths.............................. Director
Kim Mazeres.............................. Director
Richard Schreinert..................... Director

Committee Chairs
Club Administration........... Carl Fuetsch
Community Service........Marlene Olsen
Finance............................ Kevin Melcher
Fundraising....................... Julie Griffiths
International Projects..... Phil Mahoney
Marketing/PR...................... Oliver Grosz
Membership...................Shenea Strader
Programs.......Debe Fennell, Jim Endres
Sunshine..............Stefanie Scoppettone
Vocational............................John Tatum
Youth Services.....Kim Mazeres, Jon Olsen

Reno Rotary Foundation
Mike Blakely............................ President
Corry Castaneda ..... Ex-officio RRF P. Pres.
David Spillers......... Ex-officio RCR President
Laurie Leonard.... Ex-officio RCR Pres. Elect
Anne-Louise Bennett..................Trustee
Dave Gallagher............................Trustee
Oliver Grosz.................................Trustee
Charlie Dodson............................Trustee
Art Rangel....................................Trustee
Steve Kent....................................Trustee
Stefanie Scoppettone.................Trustee
Carl Fuetsch.............................. Secretary
Kevin Melcher.......................... Treasurer
John Spears......................... Investments

Newsletter/Website
David Spillers.......... Newsletter Editor
Julie Griffiths.................... Web-master
Alex Phillips...................... Web-master
Oliver Grosz.....Reno Rotary Roundup

worked to deliver on its promise to know every 
student by name, strength and need so they 
graduate prepared for the future they choose.

Dr. Enfield began her career in education as a 
high school English, ELL and journalism teacher in 
the San Francisco Bay Area. She later served as 
chief academic officer and interim superintendent 
for Seattle Public Schools. Her experience also 
includes leadership roles in Evergreen Public 
Schools in Vancouver, Washington, Portland 
Public Schools in Oregon and the Pennsylvania 
Department of Education. She was named the 
2022 Washington State Superintendent of the 
Year by the Washington Association of School 
Administrators, and the 2018 Superintendent of 
the Year by the National School Foundation 
Association.

A graduate of the University of California, 
Berkeley, Dr. Enfield has earned masters degrees 
from Stanford and Harvard University. She also 
holds a doctoral degree in Administration, 
Planning and Social Policy from Harvard’s Urban 
Superintendents Program.

Dr. Susan Enfield
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We need 2 host families to host an in bound 
Rotary Youth Exchange student for 3 months 
during the August 2023-June 2024 school 
year.  If you are interested or would like 
further details, please reach out to Bill 
Creekbaum:

william.creekbaum@morganstanley.com

RYE Host Family Needed

Membership Information
Please contact Shenea Strader at 

shenea.strader@gmail.com if you have any 
membership questions or need information 
about joining our club.

Jimmy Melver, Rotarian from the Northeast 
Rotary Club in El Paso, Texas, exchanged 
banners with our club last Monday. Jimmy 
has 23 years of perfect attendance!

Paul Harris Fellow Awards! From left to right: President David Spillers, Steve Kent (PHF+8), 
Julie Griffiths (PHF+2, PHF+3), Charlie Dodson (PHF+7), Jim Marshall (PHF+8), and Dave 
Bianchi, who lead the presentation. Congratulations!

mailto:william.creekbaum%40morganstanley.com?subject=RYE%20Student
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Thank you letter from the Magkang Rotary Club!
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Help collect school supplies 
for local children in need

July 29 : 7th Street Walmart
10am to 6pm

5260 W. 7th Street | Reno, NV 89523

August 5 : Kietzke Walmart
10am to 6pm

4855 Kietzke Lane | Reno, NV 89509
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P.O. Box 1750

Reno, NV 89505  
info@renorotary.org

David Spillers, Editor, 
DigiPrint Corporation

(775) 786-4464
david@digiprintcorporation.com

Rotary Club 
of Reno

Of the things we think, say or do

1.	 Is it the TRUTH? 

2.	 Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3.	 Will it build GOODWILL  
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4.	 Will it be BENEFICIAL  
to all concerned?

way test
the
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Notes

August 3, 2023, from 5 to 9 pm

Live entertainment by MANIA! 
The region’s most popular Beatles tribute band.

Activities for all ages outside, including 
face painting, corn hole, and other games.

Soda and water included with ticket 
purchase, food trucks on site.

$15 per person

Get Tickets Here

or visit: https://automuseum.org/

mailto:info%40renorotaryclub.org?subject=
mailto:david%40digiprintcorporation.com?subject=
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=135443343197743&ref=br_rs
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=135443343197743&ref=br_rs
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/american-graffiti-50-year-anniversary-celebration-tickets-642320045547?aff=oddtdtcreator

